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We have revised our manuscript according to the reviewers’ suggestions, although most points had 
already analyzed in original submission.  So, we could not have or understand the major change at all.  
1 Format has been updated 
 
2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer 

(1) For reviewer #1: 
Thank you for understanding a significance of our study.  MELD data has already presented in 

Table 1.  However, we do not measure portal hypertension ever.  We believe that histological 
background and vascular invasion would be an alternative for portal hypertension which was totally 
equal after propensity matching as we have already presented.  We changed a last sentence according 
to your suggestion.  

(2) Thank you for understanding a significance of our study and appreciate for your points.  We 
have checked all the data from medical records.  We have missed one data regarding recurrence-free 
time in one patient.  Regarding sudden drop in overall survival in Fig. 2, the patient died at 95 months 
after operation with recurrence at 39 months whose ID was 145.  Due to short observation within 95 
months in the others, the survival rate was dropped after 95 months in the propensity analysis group.  
We reanalyzed all of them and found some minor errors, although there was no statistical difference.  
We collected them all.  The other point was regarding histological exam and vascular invasion.  
Those were already included in the original analysis. 
 
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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